
TO:   HONARABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Brice Miller, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:              New Hires 
 
MEETING DATE: May 20th 2025 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The following firefighters have retired from the Fire Department.  Firefighters Captain 
Greg Hepola (20yrs), Jacob Nerud (8yrs) and Juno Nayagam (Probationary).  Our 
interview committee conducted 10 interviews and have selected Morgan Roeber, 
Matthew Melhouse and Dave Silva to fill the 3 openings completing our roster of 30 
firefighters.  
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
I recommend hiring the following to the Cannon Falls Fire Department with assigned 
badge numbers for the position of Probationary Firefighter. Morgan Roeber #4604, 
Mathew Melhouse #4611 and Dave Silva #4619 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Motion and approval of hiring Morgan Roeber, Matthew Melhouse and Dave Silva 
 


